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Edgewater News 

GREETINGS FROM EDGEWATER! 
 

The next Board of Managers meeting will be Saturday, January 15, 2011 at 
8:30am in the Lakeside Lounge.   
 
December Board Meeting: 
We’re trying something new at the Board meetings, which prior to now only 
allowed for discussion from the floor if it was an agenda item.  Now, the 
Board is opening up the meeting for ten minutes at the beginning and ten 
minutes at the end of the meeting for comments from the floor.  It is timed, 
and there may not be immediate answers, as some research may be re-
quired, but it is a new feature at the Board meetings that we wanted to 
make you aware of.   
 
Projects: 

F building stair replacement is underway!!  The contractor was running a bit 
behind, due to a delay in his previous project, but they are now on-site, and 
in a couple of weeks, F building will have a new set of stairs.  Please use 
caution while maneuvering in the construction area.  Thank you! 
 

Directory: 
I’ve included a new phone/address listing in this month’s newsletter.  It is 
correct, based on the information you have provided me.  If there is a mis-
take in your contact info, please contact me ASAP so that it can be correct-
ed.  If there is not a phone number listed for you, please call me to update 
that as well.  It is CRITICAL that we have a current phone number for every-
one, otherwise in an emergency, I will not be able to reach you.   

 
Neighbors Helping Neighbors: 
I’ve put a collection box in the office.  Anyone who would like to, please feel 
free to drop off some non-perishable items, and I will deliver them to the 
Food Pantry, which is housed in the Westfield United Methodist Church.  
These are tough economic times, and maybe we all can do a little to help 
out those who are less fortunate.  The food pantries and soup kitchens get a 
lot of donations at the holiday time, but shelves can get thinned out during 
other months.  Thank you in advance for your thoughtfulness!  

 

“The  

hardest 

arithmetic 

to master is 

that which 

enables us 

to count 

our  

blessings.” 

~Eric  

Hoffer 






